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Februrary 2008

Dear  Friends of Abalimi Bezekhaya via Global Giving

In January, USD626.38 arrived in our bank account on 25 Jan 08 and translated into R 4242.84! This amount was kindly donated by 11 people and passed on to us by Global Giving. Thank you to one and all!! 

Please also accept my apologies if this thank you letter arrives a little late! 

This is due to all of us at Abalimi launching a new marketing scheme for our micro-farmers called Harvest of Hope. This scheme takes good quality organically grown produce from the sub-economic township micro-farmers and sells it to rich communities in the suburbs, via an organic box system. 50% of the money earned is paid back to the farmers, and the other 50% goes to keeping the scheme running. 

And this scheme is only possible because the micro-farmers are being constantly trained and assisted on-site to improve their skills. And the training we give to the farmers is possible because people like you help us to make it possible. 

I attach our Harvest of Hope information brochure, which I am sure the wonderful people at Global Giving will send to you (and post on the Abalimi section of the Global Giving website) along with this letter. 

All the best

Yours truly,

Rob Small

Abalimi
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 international association of leading social entrepreneurs

